
                                   Lambrick Parents Advisory Council    
           

                     CALL FOR DONATIONS 2017 
Dear LPSS Parent or Guardian, 
 

NEW THIS YEAR – ONLINE DONATION OPTION!!! 
 As you may be aware, we count on the parents and guardians of Lambrick Park Students to raise 
additional funds to allow our kids to get the most out of their high school experience no matter what 
they choose to participate in or study.    
 
This year the district has made it easier to pay online with a credit card.  Make sure you set up your 
students’ School Cash Online Account right away.  The link is found from the school webpage as 
pictured below.   ** Cash & Cheque (made payable to GVSD 61 – LPSS) can still be sent into the office.  
  
 Last year, parent contributions, along with our gaming grant monies, fulfilled many special projects 
including a new stage for our Theatre,  Emergency preparedness supplies, creating a Career Counseling 
Space, Awards & Scholarships, Team Competition expenses, Student Art installation in the halls,  just 
to name a few. You can find a full list on the school website under Parent Info/LAMPAC Budget. 
 

We appreciate that you are busy, so to avoid asking year-round for volunteer hours & fundraising 
purchases, you can make a one-time donation to your PAC. 

 

100% of your donation is directed towards the current year budget. 

 

Our recommended donation is $50 per student/ $75 for families 
Your support is very much appreciated and any and all donations  

are gratefully accepted! 
Please donate generously. 

Your 2017/18 LAMPAC Executive 

 
 

 


